
1

Swift, Deborah

From: planning.comments@york.gov.uk
Subject: FW: 21/02304/FUL

 
From: MacRae, Claire <Claire.MacRae@york.gov.uk>  
Sent: 19 November 2021 13:43 
To: Bell, Victoria <Victoria.Bell@york.gov.uk> 
Subject: 21/02304/FUL 
 
Hi Victoria, 
 
Thanks for the consultation. While the site generally may have some archaeological 
potential the new dwelling will largely be on the same footprint of the existing. I do 
not consider that any significant archaeological impact will occur through the 
implementation of the scheme. I do not wish to impose any archaeological 
conditions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Claire  
 
Claire MacRae | City Archaeologist   (She/Her) 
t: 01904 551402 | e: claire.macrae@york.gov.uk  
 
I am currently working from home due to CV-19 outbreak. I can still be reached on the above number or 
Skype for business (claire.macrae@york.gov.uk). 
 
Please include the reference number in all planning correspondence 
     

City of York Council | Economy and Place Directorate,  
Design Conservation & Sustainable Development 
Planning and Environmental Services, 2nd floor, West Offices, Station Rise, York 
YO1 6GA 
 
www.york.gov.uk | facebook.com/cityofyork |@CityofYork 
 
 
Coronavirus update 
There are a number of changes in the way the CYC Development Services are working during the 
current Coronavirus situation. Development Services are now working remotely away from the 
office. We ask that you assist in this process and communicate with us by email and telephoning 
and not by posting items to the office address. If your enquiry is urgent please start the subject of 
your email with the word ‘urgent’ and where possible tick the urgent marker in options. Thank you 
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